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24 March 2017 

Mr Joel Reed 

By email: fyi-request-5511-35eb756d@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Mr Reed 

I refer to your email of 8 March 2017, in which you requested information about the (now disbanded) 
student club known as the “Auckland University European Students Association”. I note that this club was 
not endorsed by AUSA or the University. 

“…provide any information held on this club, including but not limited to the names of the founding 
members” 

The information held by the University about AUESA is attached, with personal information redacted under s 
9(2)(a) to protect the privacy of the persons to whom it relates. 

Right to seek investigation and review 

The University has refused part of your request. You have the right to seek an investigation and review of 
this refusal by way of a complaint to an Ombudsman under s 28(3) of the Official information Act. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Rebecca Ewert 
General Counsel  
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